
                           
 CITY OF URBANA 

            NOTICE 
          OF 

            CANCELLATION 
 

            DECEMBER 15, 2004 
 
 

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE URBANA CITY COUNCIL 

SCHEDULED FOR MONDAY, DECEMBER 20, 2004 HAS BEEN 

CANCELED.  THE NEXT REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING OF 

THE URBANA CITY COUNCIL IS MONDAY, JANUARY 3,  2005. 

THIS MEETING WAS CANCELED DUE TO THE WINTER HOLIDAYS. 

HAVE A JOYOUS HOLIDAY 

SEASON! 
PHYLLIS D. CLARK 

CITY CLERK 
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